
Dear Toby,
Thank you for our telephone chat late last week regarding the above planning proposal.

I have begun to peruse the extensive information on the council’s website with regard to 
submitting comments which appear to have a closing date of 22nd August 2021.

As this proposed rezoning and redevelopment is so important for the future of everyone in this 
street, with our Covid lockdown in place and your website going live only yesterday it is 
impossible to arrange any one on one conversations, together with face to face with yourself, 
so I request that we be given an extension of time from 22/8/21 to at least 22/9/21.

I would also like to know whether all property owners in Darley Street West, together with the 
owners of properties in Park Street which back onto the proposed rezone/redevelopment sites 
& those adjoining properties in Kunari Place, have been also notified by council on this 
proposal as they will all be detrimentally affected by any rezoning allowing indicative over 
development.

Many thanks and I look forward to your advice,
Kim Roberts (#8, 155-157 Darley St West, Mona Vale 2103)
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